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News Release
2010 Wivenhoe May Fair raises £4,000 for charities
Wivenhoe, 28 June 2010: £4,000 has been raised for charity this year thanks to the support of over one hundred volunteers who help run the 2010 Wivenhoe May Fair.  
This brings the total donated by the free music and arts festival to over £16,000 in the last five years and nearly £30,000 over the past eleven years.
The charities that will benefit from the funds raised this year are (in no particular order):
Russ Foundation

Improving the quality of life of the children, women and communities in India at grass-root level.

Help the Aged

Making lasting improvements in the lives of disadvantaged older people.

Educational Aid for the Children of South Africa

Collecting books to send to the children of southern Africa.

Macmillan Nurses

Providing expert information, advice and support to improve the lives of people with cancer.

Terence Higgins Trust in Colchester 

Supporting people with HIV and their carers from across Essex. 

Colchester Citizens Advice Bureau

Helping people resolve their legal, money and other problems.

Support@The Junction

A service for young people in the local area, who are experiencing emotional, behavioural and mental health difficulties.

Meeting groups for local over-60s

Including the Monday Club, Over-60s Club and Age Concern club.   

Wivenhoe Youth Club

Volunteer run club that provides a weekly night for local children.

Transition Wivenhoe

Creating a positive vision of a low carbon and more resilient future in response to climate change and global peak oil.

The 28 year old community-based festival was staged on the King George V playing field in the centre of the town.  For the first time this year, alongside over a dozen bands playing on two music stages, the May Fair also featured a cycle-powered cinema tent showcasing the work of local film makers.  

The May Fair started as a peace festival in 1982.  Although the format of the event has changed over the years, the emphasis on providing entertainment while promoting green, organic and sustainable lifestyles remains.  Regardless of the weather, the festival is always well supported by music and arts lovers, many of whom return every year.

Jon Chamberlain of the Wivenhoe May Fair said: “The 2010 May Fair was a great success. We estimate 5,000 people came along to listen to the great music, catch a new film or just to soak up the atmosphere on a fantastic day.  
“Raising another £4,000 for charity makes all the work of the many volunteers before during and after the May Fair very worthwhile.  We thank everyone for their continuing support of this wonderful event and look forward to welcoming you all again in 2011.”
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Notes to editors

The Wivenhoe May Fair is a community-based free festival which is entirely run by volunteers. In addition to supporting local music, crafts and visual arts it raises money for local, national and international charities.  Almost £30,000 has been raised over the last 11 years.

Started as a peace festival 28 years ago, the Wivenhoe May Fair still aims to follow that ideal as well as promoting green, organic and sustainable lifestyles.

For more information and photos of previous events visit www.wivenhoemayfair.com
Wivenhoe May Fair is a trading name of Wivenhoe May Fair Ltd., a not-for-profit general fund-raising company.

Reg. No: 6191598. Registered Office: 1 Brewery House, Brook Street, Wivenhoe, Essex CO7 9DS
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